
 

King Athelstan Primary School 
Villiers Road, Kingston Upon Thames, KT1 3AR admin@kingathelstan.rbksch.org  
Tel: 020 8546 8210 Fax: 020 8547 2732  www.kingathelstan.kingston.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher: Emily Newton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  18th October 2023 

Dear Families of Y3,  

As part of our topic, ‘The Dawn of Mankind’, Year 3 will be taking a trip to Gunnersbury Park on 

Friday 17th November. On the trip we will be: 

• Experiencing the difficulties of building a Stone Age den 

• Learning about ‘hunter-gatherers’ 

• Handling Stone Age tools and prehistoric artefacts 

 

To get to Gunnersbury Park, we will walk to Kingston and will take the SL7 bus to Hatton Cross. 

Then we will use the tube to travel on the Piccadilly Line from Hatton Cross to Acton Town. From 

there it is a short walk into Gunnersbury Park. We will leave school straight after registration and 

aim to be back at school by 4:00 pm at the latest.  

All children will need a packed lunch. If you book a lunch on ParentPay in the usual way, a packed 

lunch will be provided. Alternatively, please send a packed lunch from home in a disposable bag (and 

don’t forget to cancel any hot meal booking already made). Please provide an extra bottle of water 

– no fizzy drinks or sweets.  

Children should wear normal school uniform on top, but can wear comfortable trousers (e.g. jogging 

bottoms or leggings) and trainers. Please also provide your child with a warm waterproof coat as 

the outdoor learning will still go ahead in light rain. 

The cost for this trip is £4.66.  

Please complete the permissions box in ParentPay. If you have a current DBS check through King 

Athelstan and you would like to support us on this trip please indicate this in ParentPay. We are 

very grateful for assistance on trips and will confirm helpers as soon as we can.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to speak to one of the Year 3 team. 

 

Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

 

  

 

Sally Disher & Elisabeth Sarton  

Year 3 Team 

 


